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To: Board of Directors 

From: Jennifer Yakunovich, Board President 

Date: 12/7/2021 

Re: Request to Extend the Term of the Current Slate of Officers 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The current officers of the NWWVT Board of Directors were voted into their positions on April 28, 2021. 

Given that this slate of officers was just voted in last April, I’d like to propose that the Board to vote to 

extend the term of each of the officers until the next Annual Meeting in December 2022. 

 

President: Jennifer Yakunovich 

Vice President: Karen Bartlett 

Treasurer: Keri Franzoni 

Secretary: Gabe Gladding 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.  


